Dear Parents and Carers, Friday 23rd March 2018

We have been very busy with Easter activities this week, making Easter cards, baskets and rice
crispy cakes. This has helped develop our cutting skills and fine motor skills. Children listened to
the Easter Story and as a class where able to re-tell and sequence it. Good team work.
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What a lovely turn out we had for Easter bonnets and gardens. We could i
see how hard the children had worked on them and it was lovely for them k&

to show them off in assembly.

Unfortunately, due to activities taking place in school and at the church we were unable to
arrange a visit this week. However we will arrange a visit for after the Easter holidays.

You may have heard the children talking about Miss Smith. Miss Smith is going to be working
with us until June. All children have been very welcoming and keen to show her how clever they
are.

On Thursday we got to watch our Year 1 children in their Sign Language Assembly. They were
amazing! Reception children really enjoyed it and some had a go at copying the signs and joining
in with the singing.

Just a reminder that if your child does not have a P.E Kit we do sell them in school. They are
£9.00. Otherwise a plain white top, navy shorts and black pumps can be purchased in most su-
permarkefts.

We hope you have an enjoyable Easter break. School reopens Monday 9th April, Reception
children start as usual at 9:00am. Our weekly class attendance is rising :) A big thank you for
ensuring your child is in school every day and on time. It really does make a difference to their
education.

Reception Staff



